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Spencer Patterson

From: Office of the Registrar
Sent: Wednesday, September 24, 2025 4:31 PM
To: Spencer Patterson
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Saturday, August 16, 2025 11:47 AM 
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca> 
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
I strongly oppose further rate increases in light of the current exorbitant costs of living. There seems to be 
no real reason why this company needs to charge more money given they already enjoy significant profit 
in the billions of dollars. If they need more funds they can scrape into their revenue to make it happen. 
There is no reason why the consumer should get further pinched so another company can claim record 
profits while begging the government for the ability to charge even more in the same breath. People over 
profit, not the other way around. Our government should work for the people as intended and block this 
attempt to charge consumers more. 

Name: Ben Rosemberg 

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes 

  


